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TAXI/ACCESSIBLE PLATE LICENCE RENEWALS 
2023 MAY 

   

The renewal period for Taxi Plate Licences (T.P.L.) and Accessible Taxi Plate Licences (A.T.P.L.) 
for 2023 is from June 1 until June 30.  

As we enter this busy period, wait times at the Vehicle For Hire office may be longer than normal 
and we appreciate your patience and understanding. We are exploring the feasibility of moving the 
renewal process online, but for now, renewals must be completed in-person at the Vehicle for Hire 
office. 

The Vehicle for Hire office (2340 – 22 Street NE) is open between the hours of 8:00 am – 4:30 pm, 
Monday through Friday for licence renewals. Plate holders are reminded to bring your Alberta 
Provincial Driver’s Licence or valid Taxi Driver’s Licence with you. The renewal fee for the Taxi 
Plate Licence (T.P.L.) is $495. 

The Livery Transport Bylaw has provisions regarding the importance of renewing a T.P.L. or 
A.T.P.L. 

      Section 35 

(1)  If a T.P.L. or A.T.P.L. expires and an application to renew is not made within 30 
days of expiry, then the T.P.L. or A.T.P.L. is deemed to have been abandoned and 
the right to renew is forfeited. 

Looking forward to seeing you in June. Please email any questions to VFHlicensing@calgary.ca 

This communication is translated in Amharic, Arabic, French, Hindi, Punjabi, Somali, and Urdu. 
Click here to view the documents. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dawn Unsworth 
Leader, Court Coordination & Vehicle-For-Hire Licensing 
EMCS, Public Vehicle Standards 
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